
 
 
 
 

 

 
March 1, 2019 
 
 
Good-day families, 
 
Thank you to everyone who has been sharing their thoughts and values with us, as the Newfoundland and 
Labrador English School District undertakes a review to look at the potential to reconfigure St. Bernard’s 
Elementary to a Kindergarten to Grade 4 school, with the Grade 5s being assigned to Mobile Central High 
School. 
 
All voices matter, so your participation is crucial and valued. We’ve had ​69​ people share more than ​150 
thoughts so far. 
 
Remember, we would like to get everyone’s input on the following: 
 
Share your thoughts and perspectives about St. Bernard's Elementary Grade 5 students moving to 

Mobile Central High as of the 2019-20 school year. 
 
If you have already been in, please take a few minutes to go back in and add some stars to the new 
thoughts that have been added. 
 
The results of this ThoughtExchange will help the Board determine whether Mobile Central High should be 
reconfigured to a Grades 5-12 school in 2019-20. All voices matter, so your participation is crucial and 
valued.  
 
Participation in this exchange will be open until ​10:00 p.m., Tuesday, March 5, 2019​. 
 
Click here to launch ThoughtExchange: ​https://my.thoughtexchange.com/#691532588  
 
Again, complete information on the School System Review Process is available on the District’s website, or 
directly here: ​https://www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/2019/system-sbe-mch.jsp  
 
Thank you in advance for your input and guidance for the future of our students. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
Darryl Feener 
Assistant Director of Education (Programs - Avalon Region) 
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